St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre" Advent Term 3 - 2015

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents.

Another busy week is flying by. It started with our whole school Welcome Mass, where all our new children received a prayer book. The children in Key Stage 2 have had an enjoyable and memorable time at the Royal Opera. They were marvellous ambassadors for the schoola real credit to you all. Thank you to everyone who supported in making the visit such a success- a real *Moment in time!* A lot of events are coming up, please do note the dates.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen **1**st **October – 7pm** Headteacher Induction Mass followed by refreshments in the school.

2nd October – CAFOD Family Fast Day

9th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

13th October – Prospective Parents' Open Morning- Reception intake 2016

20th October – Year 6 -Young Citizens at Daventry
 21st October – Years 3 /4 Rugby World Cup Visit
 23rd October – School Mass at Church – Harvest Thanksgiving

Visit Details in separate letter



Harvest Fast Day - 2nd October

We are being asked to *Brighten Up* our world this Harvest and make a difference to the lives of others. On Friday 2nd October children, for a £1 donation are invited to come to school in bright colours. CAFOD envelopes will also be sent home if anyone wishes to contribute further to support children in need.

Open Morning for Prospective Parents - Reception 2016

We will be hosting an Open Morning for parents of children due to start school in September 2016. This will be an opportunity to meet with staff and see the school in action. We will be advertising locally and if you can spread the word it will be appreciated. The Northamptonshire online admission application is now open and closes on 15th January 2016

Application for Secondary School Places 2016

Please note the closing date for applications is - Saturday 31 October 2015 at 5pm

Value Focus for September

Head Boy and Head Girl

Congratulations to Ryuki and Isabel on their appointment.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to you all for supporting this event.
An amazing £78.10 was raised!

A A A

Unity

Ecclesiastes 4:12 "Though one may be overpowered, two can defend themselves. A cord of three strands is not quickly broken."

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk